
 

February 16, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kevin Jones, Chairperson 

House Committee on Higher Education Budget 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Jones: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2638 by House Committee on Education 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2638 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2638 would require any postsecondary educational institution that receives a gift, grant, 

or other financial donation to publish the name of the donor, the amount of the gift, and the specific 

conditions or restrictions on the gift.  The name of the donor could be published anonymous if the 

donor chooses to remain anonymous.  

 

 The Kansas Board of Regents indicates HB 2638 would have no fiscal effect on the Board 

or Kansas postsecondary educational institutions.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


